POSTPONEMENT OF
2.6 GHz FREQUENCY SPECTRUM AUCTION

The Nigerian Communications Commission, NCC, on behalf of the Federal
Government of Nigeria, regrets to inform parties interested in participating in the
Auction of Frequency Spectrum Licenses in the 2.6 GHz band that it has decided
to postpone the process of the Auction.

This postponement is to enable the conclusion of all administrative requirements
aimed at ensuring that the Frequency Licenses are delivered to winners and be

effective immediately on conclusion of the Auction.

By this announcement the current Timetable is suspended. A new Program
including Timetable will be published in due course.

We regret any inconveniences caused by this suspension.

Signed:

Dr. Eugene Juwah

Executive Vice Chairman/CEO



